
 

 

 

Ottershaw Christ Church C of E Schools and Fledglings are 
committed to ensuring the security and protection of the personal 
information that we process, and to providing a compliant and 
consistent approach to data protection.  We are dedicated to 
safeguarding the personal information under our remit and in 
maintaining a data protection regime that is effective.  The primary 
purpose of collecting this information is to enable Fledglings to 
adequately care for your child. 
 

By law, those attending the group are entitled to ask for and receive 
a copy of any personal information Fledglings holds about them. 
Should they wish to access this information, they can do so by 
forwarding a written request to one of the Fledgling leaders. This 
will be arranged within 14 days of receiving the request 
 

I understand that my child/ren must be accompanied by an 
authorised, supervising adult who is responsible for my child/ren 
and their safety whilst they are attending Fledglings. 
 

 

Please return to:  

Ottershaw Christ Church C of E Infant School, Fletcher Close,  

Ottershaw, Surrey, KT16 0JT 

or  

e-mail to infant@ottershawcofeschools.surrey.sch.uk 
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